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This is a common sense measure to help deal with the very real danger cougars 

pose to homes and businesses near wilderness areas. In my community, cougars are 

routinely seen prowling around homes, vacation rentals, and livestock. People in our 

community need more tools to use in the management of this risk. Thank you for 

considering this bill. 


